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American Orthotic &
Prosthetic Association

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Senices (CMS) has announced that the 2012
Medicare fee schedule for orthotic and prosthetic senices will be increased by 2.4 percent.
This increase is effective for claims with a date of service on or after January 1, 2012.

The annual Medicare fee schedule increase is legislatively tied to the percentage increase in the
consumer price index for all urban consumers (CPI-U) for the 12-month period ending with June of the
previous year. This percentage, which was 3.6 percent in June 2011, is then reduced by an annual
productivity adjustment, which for 2012 was calculated to be 1.2 percent, resulting in a net positive fee
schedule increase of 2.4 percent.

CMS has also released 2012 reimbursement rates for L4205 and L7520, which represent 15 minute
segments of orthotic and prosthetic labor respectively. These codes are not subject to the productivity
adjustment and will be increased by the full 3.6 percent CPI-U based adjustment.

The official 2012 Medicare DMEPOS fee schedule will be released sometime after November 16,
2011. AOPA will download and make this file available to members as soon as it published by CMS.

Click here to read the CMS Medlearn Matters article announcing the 2012 Medicare fee
schedule increase.

Questions? Contact Joe McTernan at jmcternan@AOPAnet.org or (571) 431-0811 or Devon Bernard
at dbernard@aopanet.org or (571) 431-0854.

The next AOPA in Advance will arrive in your inbox on November 15. So if you have a new employee
or a new office, tell us! Share your news with the over 15,000 readers of the O&P Almanac
and AOPA In Advance newsletter. Contact Steven Rybicki at srybicki@AOPAnet.org.

330 John Carlyle St., Suite 200, Alexandria, VA 22314
Tel: (571) 431-0876, Fax: (571) 431-0899
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